
 
 
 

 
 

 

April 28, 2021 

 

Project: Valley Kitchens Building Addition 

 

This proposal is to build an additional 307.7 sqm building at 731 30th Street which will 

complement the existing building in order for the owner to add additional warehouse space for 

his growing business. 

 

The proposed building will be a premanufactured metal building with an exterior colour to match 

the off black colour of the existing buildings top trim, to this the building will have a metal 

siding wood accent which will break up the face of the building as well as a metal canopy over 

the exit door near the front roadside corner in order to provide an aesthetically pleasing interface 

to 30th Street. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Todd Hansen 

 


